Abdullah Kazi,
Owner of Flat No. 217,
158, Golden Hill Street,
Bridgeport, CT – 06604.
Phone: +1 159 753 8426.
Date: June 1st, 2010
Basha,
Tenant of Flat No. 217
158, Golden Hill Street,
Bridgeport, CT – 06604.
Dear Mr. Basha,
Subject: Lease cancellation letter of my house #217.
With reference to our lease deed, dated August 15th,  2008, I propose to cancel the lease deed for my house #217 with effect from July 1st, 2010; as the portion is required for my son who will be returning from UK by end of June, 2010. As per our agreement after two years, this type of lease cancellation is feasible.
Hence, I hereby request you and your family members to vacate my house latest by June 28th, 2010 and give me unocuppied ownership of the same. Kindly consider this as my notice letter and kindly do the needful at the earliest.
Thanking You.
Yours Sincerely,
Abdullah Kazi.

